
March 25, 2019

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Sea Mar

COVID-19 Negotiations Will Continue Wednesday Afternoon.
We understand this is a stressful and uncertain time for everyone. We also understand
how important it is to quickly solidify information and processes with Sea Mar. We are
fighting to ensure there is a consistent, fair and equitable scheduling rotation in place and
that all employees continue to maintain their healthcare benefits regardless of reductions
in hours. We'll send a more detailed update out as soon as we have more information.

In the meantime, please know you have the option to either use PTO or take unpaid
leave. If you choose to take unpaid leave, you should apply for Partial Unemployment.
Sea Mar will provide the process for employees to use if you elect to use unpaid leave and
our Union will also share it as soon as we are notified.

Our Union Bargaining Team encourages all Sea Mar employees on reduced
schedules to check their Sea Mar work emails from home throughout the day for
important notifications. Instructions to access your work email are below.

For example, Sea Mar is supposed to send a message to your work email stating that you
are essential staff and therefore exempt from the Governor's order when traveling to and
from work. You should print this out and carry it with you. You should not leave your badge
at work as you may need to show it if pulled over by law enforcement. We hear law
enforcement have pulled people over so use your badge and/or email for identification as
an essential healthcare employee.

To access your work email:
To access Seamar email server from home, click the below link (or copy and paste into
search bar)

https://webmail.seamarchc.org/owa  

Enter the Domain\Username and Password Fields 
Domain = seamar 
Username = Your WINDOWS username (like when you are logging onto your computer) 
Password = Your WINDOWS password (like when you are logging onto your computer)
 
******Don’t forget the backslash and no spaces!! ******* 

https://webmail.seamarchc.org/owa
https://webmail.seamarchc.org/owa


Questions? Contact your Union Representatives:
​Erin Adamson, Union Representative, 206-441-8880 ext. 105, Erin@opeiu8.org
Diane Arnold, Union Representative, 206-441-8880 ext. 115, Diane@opeiu8.org
Shelby Mooney, Union Representative, 206-448-2615, Shelby@opeiu8.org
Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative, 206-441-8880 ext. 103, Valarie@opeiu8.org

Visit our website

OPEIU Local 8 | 800-600-2433 | Fax 206-441-0207 | opeiu8@opeiu8.org| www.opeiu8.org

STAY CONNECTED
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